

Sacred Heart RC Primary School



Co-Headteachers: Mrs S. Walker and Mrs J. Botham Knutsford Road, Gorton, Manchester, M18 7NJ Telephone – 0161 223 0231 Fax – 0161 223 0367 <u>admin@sacredheart-jun.manchester.sch.uk</u> www.sacredheartschool-gorton.org.uk

'Where Every Heart is Sacred'

9th May 2024

Dear Parents/Carers,

On Friday 17th May, children will be invited to wear non-uniform to school in exchange for an outdoor bedding plant or a cash donation towards compost. The whole school planting day will take place the following week and each class will have the opportunity to plant some of the bedding plants around the school grounds to brighten up our outdoor space. Any surplus plants at the end of the day will be used in the parish gardens/church planters.

Suggested plants

Begonias
Geraniums
Lobelia
Busy Lizzies
Fuscia
Petunias
Becopa

Only one plant per family is necessary for those families who have multiple children at the school. Alternatively, a suggested donation of £1.00 per pupil can be given to contribute towards the cost of compost.

If any parents/carers would like to volunteer and be involved in the planting day which will take place on Friday 24th May, please leave your name at the office and the time you're able to help out during the day.

God bless,

Mrs. C. Lord











